
SCHOOL NEWS - 25th March 2022

Value of the month: Integrity

Summer time

Summer is finally making an appearance, please ensure that your child has suncream applied before school. If

they wish to bring a small tube into school to reapply themselves at lunchtime they may do so.

Hats will need to be brought into school throughout the summer term. Coats are still required incase of any

showers but children will no longer need to wear these when the sun is out. Please ensure your child brings

their named water bottles into school every day.  Summer uniform is welcome after the Easter break.

Comic Relief

An amazing £89.71 was raised from donations and

the cake sale. Thank you very much for your

generosity. We had so much fun and hope you have

read last week’s newsletter to see the challenges we

had to face from the children. Photographs are on

the school website.

Visit from our MP

Today, Andy Muir and I met with our local MP, Simon

Hoare, regarding our proposals for a car park. We

relished the opportunity and introduced Simon to our

children. He thoroughly enjoyed learning fractions with

Hawks, counting with Owls, talking about people who

help us with Barn Owls, checked spellings with Kestrels

and tackled maths challenges with Eagles.

Blandford Foodbank - Easter Food Bags

Blandford Foodbank are offering families food bags

for the Easter holidays.  They are giving out a bag

of items to supplement the children's lunches and

hopefully some fresh fruit and vegetables too.

If you would like a food bag from Blandford

Foodbank please speak to Mrs Green or myself, in

confidence, by FRIDAY 1 APRIL.

Parents’ Consultations

We thoroughly enjoyed inviting our families in for open

afternoons and parents’ evening appointments face to

face this week. It was lovely to see you all and to see

some new faces. The world is getting back to ‘normal’

day by day.

Pot of Gold and Credit Zone winners!!!!!!

A massive well done and congratulations to:

Daniel M in Kestrels for reaching his Pot of Gold.

Finn, Freddie and Amelia for reaching their Bronze Award.

We are really proud of you.  Keep up the hard work!



Learner of the week...

Barn Owls: Alice for her fantastic work in phonics and amazing blending of sounds.

Owls: Jaxson for his excellent phonics and maths.

Kestrels: Daniel N for amazing effort in his independent writing.

Hawks: Freddie for persevering with editing skills.

Eagles: Daisy for working super hard, persevering and working independently during lessons.

Attendance

Overall school attendance this week is 89.7%.  Attendance this current academic year is 95.7%

We understand this is very low but we have unfortunately had a COVID outbreak in Eagles. I am sure we will

see a huge improvement next week.

Class: Week beginning: 21st March 2022

Owls 100% - WELL DONE OWLS

Kestrels 95%

Hawks 92.2%

Eagles 81.8%

Dates for your diary:

Monday 28 March 3.15pm - PTFA meeting in Eagles classroom, all very welcome

Wednesday 30 March - Class group photos to be taken by Fraser Portraits

Friday 1 April - Sunflower assembly with a local farmer

Monday 4 April - Bikeability (Eagles children who completed survey)

Friday 8 April - Last day of term

Monday 25 April - First day of the summer term

Monday 25 April 3.30pm - Year 1 Phonics parents’ meeting

Wednesday 27 April 2.45pm - Year 2 SATs parents' meeting

Monday 2 May - May Day bank holiday

Monday 9 May - Year 6 SATs week

Thursday 26 May - Years 1 - 6 Scootability

Friday 27 May - School closed for staff training

Monday 30 May - Friday 3 June - Half term

Monday 6 June - Back to school

Monday 13 June - Year 1 & 2 Run Around Rounders at William Barnes Primary School

Monday 4 July - Year 4 Step up day at SNHS

Tuesday 5 July - Year 5 & 6 Sporting Challenge day at SNHS

Wednesday 6 July - Year 5 Arts day at SNHS

Thursday 7 July - Transition afternoon for Years Reception - 5. Year 6 transition day to SNHS

Thursday 7 July 6.30pm - Presentation/meeting at SNHS for Year 6 children and parents to have an

opportunity to meet staff / form tutors and find out more about SNHS

Thursday 21 July - Last day of the summer term

Friday 22 July - School closed for the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee

Have a lovely weekend. Enjoy the glorious spring sunshine.

Mrs Waring and all staff at Hazelbury Bryan Primary School.


